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COMMUNICATION CORNER 
Welcome to 2020! 

 
Happy New Year! ​I hope that everyone 
had an enjoyable holiday with their 
families. Thank you to everyone that 
donated mittens, hats and other warm 
clothes to our ​“Tree of Warmth” ​in 
December. All the items that were 
collected were donated to the Salvation 
Army. It was wonderful to see so many 
donated articles of clothing going to such 
a good cause. January is sure to hold lots 
of fun for us in Class 1 as we explore our 
favourite stories and authors, and learn all 
about polar animals. We will also continue 
to work on letter and word identification, 
colours, shapes and numbers.  
 

As always, please do not hesitate to 
contact us should you ever have any 
questions or concerns about school!  

LOOK WHAT WE’VE DONE! 
Amazing Accomplishments 

 
Mal Esham -​ is working very hard at 
properly grasping her scissors to cut lines 
on a paper. 
Dash - ​is working hard at his math and 
literacy goals! 
Sibel - ​can make AB patterns 
independently! 
Lawson - ​loves swinging in his new 
swing while listening to guitar music! 
Brook-Lynn - ​loves being the ‘Helper of 
the Day’ and choosing our morning 
dance song! 
Michael -​ continues to amaze us with all 
the new words he is learning!  
Irelynn - ​loves participating during music 
time with Mrs. T! 
Heidi - ​is learning new letter sounds! 

 

JANUARY DATES & SPECIAL EVENTS 
 
J​anuary 6th​ - First day back to school 
J​anuary 17th ​- PD Day. No school for students 
January 19th​ - Happy 5th Birthday, Lawson!!! 



 


